Mark Parmerter, Librarian April 2019 April 2019

Mark Parmerter, Librarian April 2019 www.oneontacsd.org/vvlibrary.aspx

3rd Grade Library Classes Read at Fox Nursing Home!

On the mornings of April 30th & May 3rd, the 3rd grade library classes traveled to the Fox Hospital Nursing Home

and read to the residents there in honor of National Children's Book Week. This annual event is always a special experience for all involved. The students chose their books and practiced reading them aloud a few weeks in advance, and did a great job representing Valleyview School upon their visit: thanks to the nursing home's Robin Vorhees for helping to arrange this annual visit.







Kindergarten & 1st Graders Make Author of the Month Video!

In April Kindergarten & 1st grade library classes read

Author of the Month Amy Krouse Rosenthal's "Plant a Kiss" then shared the ways in which they spread kindness in a video which you can see for yourself on the library homepage or FB page!





What's up? 5th grade library classes recently finished their "Library Survivor" research game, with two tribes taking home the million-dollar prizes; 2nd grade library classes have begun an end-of-year mammals research project; and Mr. Sider's 3rd grade library class has begun a research project about life in other countries around the world. That's what's up!

5th Graders view & discuss "Screenagers" film!

Valleyview 5th graders watched the award-winning

documentary "Screenagers" on Friday, May 3rd then engaged in a thoughtful & insightful discussion about the need for balance in our online lives, discussions which can continue at home with parents!

